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Lee County adjusts shelter operations; space remains for residents in need 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 7, 2022 – Lee County is consolidating its shelter operations today to adjust for the 
shelter population. The remaining shelters still have space for people in need. 
 
The shelters remaining open are: 

• Estero Recreation Center, 9200 Corkscrew Palms Blvd., Estero 

• Hertz Arena, 11000 Everblades Parkway, Estero 
 
The residents staying in the following shelter will be relocated the Estero Recreation Center: 

• South Fort Myers High School, 14020 Plantation Road, Fort Myers 
 

Evacuees will have the option of moving using their own vehicles or LeeTran shuttles. 
 
Check www.leegov.com for Hurricane Ian updates. Follow @Lee County Government on Facebook, 
www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc 
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